
 

On behalf of the Board of Education, thank you for sharing your perspective on several topics critical to the 
development of the District’s next strategic plan.                                                 

Anonymous individual responses like yours will be combined with those from other stakeholders to provide 
important community input to the Board of Education and the strategic planning team as it seeks to identify the 
vision and the means by which to accomplish that vision. Consolidated results from all returned surveys will be 
reported publicly. Please note responses that contain the names of individuals and/or foul language will not be 
considered. 

1. What are the current strengths of the District? 

 

 

2. What are some areas of improvement that should be considered by the District? 

 
 
 
 
 

3. What current barriers exist that would make it difficult for the District to implement new initiatives or 
make any significant changes? 

 
 
 
 
 

4. What is your vision for the District? What should it look like in 3 - 5 years? 

 

 

5. If you could do only one thing to improve the education of students in the District, what would it be? 

 

 

That’s all the questions we have for you. Thank you again for your willingness to provide input to this important 
process!  


